
 

Dear Families, 
 
Despite the windiest end to the week, we have enjoyed another spectacular Art Week and Space 

Day.  The children's imagination and creativity is always a joy to behold and we are delighted to 
share some examples on our year group Blogs.  These are a few  of the  photographs and we hope 
you take the opportunity to visit the gallery of sculptures, collages and sketches. Thank you to Mrs 
Abel, our Art Co-ordinator, for organising this special week. 
 

Every visitor to the Space Dome has come out full of excitement and new facts which we hope they 
will share with you.  The fun doesn’t stop there as we are preparing for our Year 2 evening of Space 
Camp stargazing and hoping for a peaceful nights sleep! 
 
Year 1 had a wonderful trip to the Cotswold Wildlife Park and despite the rain they enjoyed every 

moment and came back smiling! 
 
After half term World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March and your child is invited to wear a 
themed/ character hat. They are welcome, if they would prefer, to dress up as a character.  We are 
also hosting our first Spring Stay & Play session on Tuesday 1st March at 9:00am. All welcome with 

children under 4 years old. 
 
We wish you all a relaxing half term and look forward to welcoming you back on Monday the 28th 
February for the week of Parents’ Evening appointments. 

                                                                                                                                                                    Rachel Hughes  

@TGAPerdi            

@perdiswell 
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